
TOWN CLERK PRESENTS THE AUDIT REPORT PREPARED BY THE OFFICE OF 

THE STATE COMPTROLLER  

 

Town Clerk Deborah Munson presented the Audit Report prepared by the Office of the State 

Comptroller for the Town of Lansing.  The Audit Report was emailed from LGSA Audits to all 

Town Board Members on July 8, 2022.  The Report is available to the public from the Town 

Clerk’s Office and will be noticed in the Ithaca Journal and the Town website.  The Corrective 

Action Plan (CAP) will be circulated to the Town Board prior to the August 17, 2022 meeting 

and voted on at that meeting.  

 


